

Suzi Rose Knapdale Laurel Close Speen Bucks HP27 0UT

17th April 2002

Dear Suzi

Speen Supporters' Group - Ladies Charity Fashion Event Wednesday 10th April 2002 at The Town Hall, Wycombe Swan

Thank you for inviting us to present the fashion show; I think it was a very successful evening in a superb venue; the Swan management certainly did us proud and the room looked lovely.

Please thank the models from Alisa and I; they worked very hard that afternoon and evening, and were very careful with all the clothes.

I have some of your CD's at the shop, so when you are in the area do call in and pick them up. I thought the music worked wonderfully well.

When I look back; it was last June when you first approached me about doing the Fashion show and now suddenly it's all over! Please contact me if we can collaborate again.

Regards

Christine Parry

Christine

Director